
 

 

  

November 2 BOE Meeting 7-9pm 

November 8 Election Day / PDD  -  No School 

November 11 Veterans Day  -  No School 

November 23 Thanksgiving Recess 1/2 Day  -  12:46pm dismissal 

November 24 Thanksgiving Recess  -  No School 

November 25 Thanksgiving Recess  -  No School 
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  From the Dean’s Desk 
As our transition to November begins, the days are getting shorter, the weather 
cooler and the holidays are quickly approaching. Over the past month we’ve 
enjoyed getting to meet many of our families during conferences to help us 
continue to build our classroom communities. We appreciate your continued 
support in making this a successful year for students. As the month progresses 
we’re moving closer towards the end of our first trimester, we will continue to 
encourage students to check PowerSchool on a regular basis to make sure 
they’re keeping up with their assignments. If you or your child are still      
struggling to access grades electronically please reach out so we can support.  
 
Keep an eye on the calendar this month as students have Election Day and  
Veterans day off as well as ending the month with Thanksgiving. In Tiger 
Time we will give students the opportunity to explore Gratitude this month. 
We would like to take this opportunity to also express our gratitude to our 
NEMS families for all that you do to support our students throughout the     
entire year. 
 

Michelle Cantin 



 

 

 

GUIDANCE NEWS   
 

     
 

 

Mrs. Bronson: 860-584-7839 ext. 521037 
sallybronson@bristolk12.org 

Mr. Carroll: 860-584-7839 ext. 521038 
    tomcarroll@bristolk12.org  

• 8th grade parents and students: Believe it or not, it’s already time to think about    
options for high school! We had a presentation the last week of October for students to 
learn about EC Goodwin Technical High School. We also will be having a presentation at 
the beginning of November about Southington High School’s Agriculture-Science        
Program. EC Goodwin’s application is online at their website goodwin.cttech.org) and 
will be available to complete starting in November. Southington Ag-Sci will have paper 
applications that will be available in the guidance office after their presentation. Head to 
Mrs. Bronson’s Guidance Google classroom for more information about high school 
choices. I will be updating that classroom throughout the year and also adding              
information about  St. Paul, magnet schools, and Bristol Eastern High School and their 
course selection process for 9th grade. Feel free to call, email, or have your student ask 
to see Mrs. Bronson during the school day if they have any questions about high school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• For any parents or guardians who don’t have their login information for PowerSchool, 
please email or call Mrs. Bronson or Mr. Carroll for that info so you can view your        
student’s grades and attendance. Students also have their own login for PowerSchool - 
remind them to check it once a week. Let us know if we can help in any way! 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Several of our 8th grade band members recently performed with the Bristol Eastern High 
School Marching Band at their homecoming football game. Our NEMS band members 
learned the music and were right out on the field playing with the high school band. Great 
job to those students who were able to participate in this exciting annual opportunity! 
 
Our jazz band and Modern Band clubs are up and running and students are putting extra 
time into their music making. I’m also proud of the many students who are finding more 
and better ways to get themselves to practice on their own. Once the “practice monster” is 
defeated, everything in music becomes possible! Keep up the good work, band members! 
 

Ms. Vocke 



 

 

Every thirty days the Green Team and Encore teachers select students that exemplify 
R.O.A.R.S. 

 
R-Respect 

O-Ownership 
A-Achievement  

R-Responds Peacefully 
S-Safety 

 
The following students have gotten off to a great start this year! 

Social Studies-Queena Lu 
Math-Luke Labriola 

Science-Emilee Caron 
ELA-Sam Cassarola 
PE-Henrik Rutsch 

Tech Ed-TJ McKenna 
Art-Evan Mastropiero 

Wellness-Jazelyn Lopez 
Spanish-Kayleigh Aukstolis 

 
Congratulations to all!  We are proud of your efforts! 

 

Please be mindful of what foods & drinks 
your child brings to school.  
 
The health room will be sending home the 
F" Health Assessment Record" to be com-
pleted and signed and returned to the 
nurse. This form is an important part of 
the Health Physical Exam. If you have any 
questions please let me know.  
 

Nurse, Lori 



 

 


